PV Sharks Booster Club Meeting
November 2, 2015
The meeting was held at Ponte Vedra High School and called to order at 7:00pm.  Approx. 12 people were in attendance. 
Athletic Director- David Scott
David is still waiting on 3rd quote on the portable bleachers.  We are considering 4 sets plus the transport for an approx. cost of $15,000.
Still working on lights for the track, in the meantime we will just rent.  
Also trying to get more concrete poured in the muddy area as you enter football field and head to bleachers.  
Fall sports – PVHS swept the districts for every sport! Boy’s golf won the state championships.  David will give a full report once the season is complete.
Winter sports have started which include Weightlifting, competitive cheer, basketball, and soccer.  Girls’ participation is still down. 
Membership-Molly James
Starting to receive winter sports’ memberships. We are currently at 295 booster club families. This is slightly down from the 302 families we had at this time last year.  
Walt O’Shea- Treasurer
GB balance of $49,239.  Fiscal YTD net income of ($9968.00).
As a reminder, 10% of all fundraising dollars go back to general booster with the exception of concession and apparel.
Kevin Hanney-Fundraising
Next booster meeting will be dedicated to Sharkfest.  We need every sport represented!  The date for Sharkfest has been secured for Saturday May 7th  .  We still need to secure 45 8ft. long tables.   We will have a combo of live, silent and basket items. 
Baseball is having a golf tournament on November 7th and 8th.  It is sold out.  They are using an online company to handle the silent auction. 
Dee Dee mentioned that Chip into Youth tickets for the TPC are now available online.  This is a great fundraiser and if we sell the most tickets as a collective group we will receive an additional $5,000.
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